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Peab builds the terminal at Scandinavian 
Mountains Airport in Sälen  
 
Peab has been commissioned to build the new airport terminal in Sälen along with 
the accompanying garage and infrastructure. The customer is Scandinavian 
Mountains Airport AB and the contract is worth SEK 232 million.  
 
 
The terminal, which will be around 6,000 m2, will contain four gates and handle both 
domestic and foreign flights. The garage of around 3,000 m2 will contain a fire station, 
workshop, washing facilities and space for the maintenance vehicles necessary for running 
a modern airport.  
 
Peab will also build the infrastructure accompanying the terminal like parking spaces and a 
connecting road to the Swedish Transport Administration’s new route for highway 1053. 
The project also includes building a seven kilometer water and wastewater pipe from 
Tandådalen to the new airport. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract and construction has already begun. It is expected to be 
completed in August 2019. 
 
The project will be order registered in the second quarter of 2018. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Tomas Säfström, Project Manager Peab, +46 733-33 94 44 
Kajsa Jacobsson, Press Officer Peab, +46 725-33 34 84 
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 15,000 employees 
and SEK 50 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway and 
Finland. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The Peab 
share is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 
 
 


